
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exhibit 1: Proposed Highway/Roadway Improvements 

Exhibit 2: USFWS letter dated November 5, 2007 requesting preparation of 

Biological Assessment for three seabird species 

Exhibit 3: Proposed Utility Line Undergrounding 

Exhibit 4: FHWA letter dated June 30, 2009 presenting the proposed project with 

undergrounding of utility lines and NLAA determination 

Exhibit 5: USFWS letter dated July 16, 2009 concurring with FHWA’s NLAA 

determination for three seabirds 

Exhibit 6: FHWA letter dated July 22, 2009 initiating informal consultation with 

NMFS and requesting concurrence with a “no effect” determination 

Exhibit 7: NMFS email dated August 6, 2009 declining informal consultation and 

requesting implementation of best management practices 

Exhibit 8: Relocated/Modified Utility Poles 
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